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Unfortunately the litterpick was postponed due to the weather. Lots of villagers continue to 
keep Wickhambrook tidy by picking litter voluntarily. 
 
7 beautiful cherry trees were planted in the cemetery. Watering on an as needed basis. The 
blossom is coming out already. 
 
Successful cemetery tidy on the 1st Wednesday of the month. New hedge was cleared 
around, brambles cut back, leaves raked and a compost heap started. 
 
Some spring bulbs are blooming in the memorial garden, Daffodil and Scilla.  
 
Some potholes have been filled in the village. Water damage to the roads is still ongoing 
where flooding occurs. Damage has been done to verges, due in part to road closures and 
diverting traffic. 
 

 
 

 


